

## Celebrating Community

AT ALL SAINTS CATHOLIC SCHOOL

VOLUME 8, ISSUE 3

August 30, 2021

## K-8 Dismissal Today Is 11:30 a.m.

## First Day of School Moments









All Saints welcomed K-8 students back to school today to start the 2021-2022 school year. Later this week, our Preschool and Pre-Kindergarten students will begin their year. Please continue to send school supplies with your students.

## **Traffic Reminders**

Please remember that all students must be dropped off from vehicles in the loop. Please do NOT walk your child to the door. Also, there is no use of the playground before or after school. If families are coming to All Saints for Early Childhood screening this week, please wait in your vehicle until the appointment time. Thank you!

## In The Know

## August 30

First Day of School Grades K-8 1/2-Day 11:30 a.m. Dismissal

Boo-Hoo Yahoo (Kindergarten Families) in Multipurpose Room 8:15 a.m.

Parent Lunch/Recess Volunteer Meeting 10:00 a.m.

### August 30-31

No School for Early Childhood Classes (Screening Appointments)

### August 31-September 2

1/2-Day Dismissal for Kindergarten only; Full Days for Grades 1-8

#### September 1

Grade 7/8 Leadership Day

#### September 1

Parent Information Meeting (K-8) 6:00 p.m. (Virtual)

## September 1-2

Early Childhood Begins, Full-Day Pre-K and Kindergarten 11:30 a.m. Dismissal

#### September 3-6

Labor Day Break (No School PS-8)

#### September 7-14

Meet-the Team Virtual Events (Details to Come)

## September 14

Mass 10:00 a.m.

#### September 15-16

School Picture Days

#### September 17

Room Parent Meeting 2:00 p.m.

#### September 24

Family Bingo Night 7:00 p.m. to 9:00 p.m. (See Article and Fliers)

## **Hot Lunch Ordering Opens Online Today**

Ordering for September hot lunches and milk opens online on Monday, August 30 and ends at 11:50 p.m. on September 6. Hot lunch and milk service begins on September 20. Each hot lunch comes with milk, so do not order milk separately if you are ordering a hot lunch for your child that day. If your child is not ordering a hot lunch for the day, milk can be bought online at a cost of 75 cents. Please note that we are not accepting cash or coins, so all items must be ordered in advance online.

#### Please check the menus at this link:

https://allsaintscatholicschool.h1.hotlunchonline.net/frontend.php to place your child(ren)'s hot lunch/milk order by the September 6 deadline.

Students will need to bring lunch from home until September 17. Please remember to include a napkin, drink, and necessary utensils because we do not have extras at school. Please be sure students can open all containers and packages independently.

If your student forgets his/her lunch, a lunch will be provided for them. Choices include PB&I or cheese sandwich, string cheese, cheesy crackers, milk or other offerings as they are available. You will be billed \$4.00 for each forgotten lunch.

## **Purchase Student Planners Online**

All students in grades 3-6 are required to have a student planner purchased through All Saints. Students in grades 7 and 8 are also required to have planners, but can choose to purchase those sold through the school or from another source.

To buy a planner through All Saints, please visit this <u>link</u>. Each planner costs \$5.25. Please list your child(ren)'s names, grades and teachers when placing the order, as well as the number of planners needed.

## Join Us for Family Bingo **Night on September 24**

Are you ready for some B\*I\*N\*G\*O?!! Join us on Friday, September 24th from 7:00 p.m. to 9:00 p.m. in the multipurpose room for a great night of family fun!

Multiple BINGO games will be called during this energetic evening where every child is guaranteed to win a prize! Beverages, pizza, and snacks may be ordered to enhance your Bingo Night experience!

Pre-Registration is strongly suggested, as families will be asked to mask when not eating and seating will be limited to allow for adequate spacing.

Please check out the Bingo Night Flyer and Registration Form in the back of this Newsletter for more details.

Interested in volunteering to help out? Contact Michelle Zyskowski at mborchanian@ hotmail.com.

## All Saints Needs Substitute Teachers

All Saints Catholic School is looking for energetic and motivated substitute teachers to work with students at all grade levels, from Preschool to 8th grade. Official experience and/or a state teaching license is great, but we welcome parents and those with informal experience, too. All applicants must have 90 credit hours of college credit. In this position, you will work in the absence of our regular teachers, aiding students in their daily tasks and helping ensure the understanding of the subject matter being covered. If you are a friendly and competent professional with an interest in education, then we're interested in you.

#### **Substitute Teacher Duties and Responsibilities**

- Use materials provided to attain lesson goals
- Direct the classroom, accomplishing curriculum objectives and goals outlined in the lesson plans
- Take attendance according to the procedures of the school, keep classroom and work orderly, and maintain normal classroom rhythms
- Comply with all procedures, guidelines, and policies of the school at all times
- Maintain a professional attitude in all manner of conduct with students, faculty, and parents, including a commitment to confidentiality

This is a great job opportunity for parents looking to get back into the workforce or for recent college graduates in education seeking classroom experience. Please apply to All Saints Principal Kristen Strausbaugh at kstrausbaugh@allsaintscs.com.

# Resurrection Parish Offers Sacramental Preparation Opportunities

Resurrection Parish wants to partner with parents to help your children grow in faith in the coming year! We invite all children to join us for Sacramental Preparations at Resurrection Parish. Please review the options and reach out if we can help you determine the best plan for your family.

**1st Reconciliation/1st Communion Preparation:** For those who are entering 2nd grade or older, we invite you to prepare for 1st Reconciliation in the fall and 1st Communion in the winter/spring. We will have a few gatherings on Wednesday evenings but much of the preparations will be done within your family. See the attached schedule for dates and times.

**Confirmation:** For those entering 7th and 8th grade or those who are already in high school, we offer a dynamic Confirmation preparation with engaging presentations, small groups led by high schoolers, retreats, and meaningful outreach. We will meet every other Monday beginning in October. See the attached schedule for dates and times.

Contact Karen Hogan at Karen.Hogan@ResurrectionParish.net to register or for more details.

Faith
Formation and
Sacrament
Prep
Registration

Rindergarteners
through 7th
graders are
invited to join us
for Tuesday inperson classes or
do home school
formation as a
family



and Deconciliation prop is in the fall for 2nd graders and older.

1st Communico prep is in the winterspring for 2nd graders and older.

Confirmation is for 7th B. 8th graders and high schoolers and will be ever other Monday evening haginning in October.

ResurrectionParish.net and click on Growing in Faith to register or scan QR code below:

## Fellowship for Moms Meetings Resume Soon

The ASCS Fellowship for Moms Group will be offering morning and evening sessions this school year so those with varying schedules are able to participate. The organization is a great way to meet other All Saints parents and grow in faith and friendship. Please see the flier at the end of this newsletter for more details about upcoming meetings and contact information.



# FRIDAY, SEPTEMBER 24TH FAMILY BINGO NIGHT!

## Join Us For a Fun-Filled Family Evening!

Bring your entire family to the All Saints Multi-Purpose Room on Friday, September 24<sup>th</sup> from 7:00-9:00 p.m. for a fun night of Family Bingo! All ages are welcome! Prizes will be awarded to winners throughout the night! A pizza dinner is available (pre-order) and snacks and drinks will be available for purchase for \$1 each. Purchase one card, or several, and enjoy a night of laughter with your family and the All Saints Community!

RSVP by September 17th

Every Child
Guaranteed to
Win a Prize!

Family Deal (serves 4) only \$25.00

All Beverages and Snacks \$1.00

Bingo Cards
\$2 Each

REGISTER NOW BY
COMPLETING THE
FORM AND
SUBMITTING IT TO
THE OFFICE

## Family Bingo Night (Food Pre-Order Information)

## Pizza Will Be Delivered at 7:15 p.m.

Family Name:	Number Attending:
Contact email address (for q	uestions):
*Please indicate number of i	tems ordering*
Family Pack (feeds a family	of 4) \$25.00
	lot n Ready Pizza - 8 slices (specify Cheese or ages, 4 snacks, <b>6 Bingo Cards</b> and at least one prize per ntity of each item ordering.
Pizza Type (1): Cheese	Pepperoni
Beverage (4): Soda Pop	Bottled Water Juice Box
Snack Options (4): Lays Chip	os Pirate Booty Candy
Bingo Cards \$2.00 Each	ingo Cards Added onto the Family Pack  ders (please indicate quantity/type requested)
Hot n Ready Pizza \$7.00	(Cheese or Pepperoni)
Beverage \$1.00 (	Pop Water Juice Box)
Snacks \$1.00 (	Chips Pirate Booty Candy)
	Total Payment:
***Payment – cash or check	made payable to ASCS. Please submit a copy of this
_	

form, and your payment, to the school office in an envelope labeled "Family Bingo Night." You may submit this in person to the office or through your child's homework folder. Thank you! For questions contact: Michelle Zyskowski (mborchanian@hotmail.com).\*\*\*



HIGH SCHOOL . ANN ARBOR . EST. 1868

# Open House

Wednesday, October 6, 2021 6:30 to 8:00 p.m.



# ACADEMIC EXCELLENCE AUTHENTIC CATHOLIC COMMUNITY

4333 Whitehall Drive—Ann Arbor, MI 48105 734.929.6988

For more information, visit: www.fgrhs.org

orowing zeadero in minaj bodiji dila opini

# All Saints Catholic School Fellowship for Moms



Looking to prosper new and authentic relationships with fellow moms at ASCS? Check out the ASCS Fellowship for Moms Group! We will be offering morning and evening sessions this school year so those with varying schedules are able to participate. Please join us!

The first morning group will be held at St. John Neumann Parish on Friday, 9/10 from 9:00-10:45am. Childcare and a potluck breakfast will be available. The "Divine Mercy for Moms" has been selected as the study for the morning group. For questions about the morning group, please contact Laura Ammel (<a href="mailto:laura.ammel@gmail.com">laura.ammel@gmail.com</a>) and/or Bethany Hanson (<a href="mailto:Bethany.hanson86@gmail.com">Bethany.hanson86@gmail.com</a>).

The first evening group will be held at Resurrection Parish on Thursday, 9/16 from 7:00-8:45pm. No childcare is available for evening sessions. The Bible Study for the evening will be "Blessed Conversations". For questions about the evening group, please contact Lisa Burek (<a href="mailto:lmhallrdh@gmail.com">lmhallrdh@gmail.com</a>).

